
 

 

11th May 2021  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
   
Further to Ms Heffernan’s letter on 22nd April 2021, I write to give you further details of the upcoming 
new Year 7 intake transition events.    
   
Thursday 13th May: New Intake Evening    
Traditionally this would have taken place in school and would be a chance for the whole year group to 
meet. Unfortunately, due to current social distancing guidelines this is not possible. Instead, please find 
attached to this email, a copy of the New Intake Booklet, and a recorded Welcome Assembly from Ms 

Heffernan and myself. Please click the link here to view the New Intake Assembly 2021. If you have 

specific questions about September, these can be asked at the New Intake 1-2-1 Interviews.    
   
Thursday 20th May & 27th May: New Intake 1-2-1 Interviews   
These will go ahead as planned, as we are able to organise these in a safe and socially distanced 
manner on site. It is expected that each family will attend on one of the dates given above. The interview 
will be with either one of the Year 7 Pastoral Team or a member of the Senior Leadership Team. Your 
date and time will be sent very shortly in a separate letter. The attendance at the interview is 
compulsory ahead of your child joining us in September.  If there are any issues with attendance, please 
contact Mrs Samuels on 0208 985 5150 or email enquiries@cardinalpole.co.uk  

  
Meetings with Primary Schools   
Over the coming weeks, we will be holding meetings with all of our feeder Primary Schools. 
The information gathered on this visit is shared with the staff at Cardinal Pole,  so that we have as much 
information as possible before September. During the visit we will also meet every new Year 7. We are 
very much looking forward to seeing every single student!  
   
Primary Transition Day – Thursday 1st July 2021   
A chance  for students to spend the whole day in school, meet their form groups and many of their 
teachers. The day will be spent getting to know key people and helping students to understand their new 
school building. There will also be an opportunity to experience a ‘retreat’, as a part of the Catholic Life 
of the school. Specific details and timings will follow in a separate letter. The Primary Transition Day will 
be a very exciting one! 
  
I look forward to seeing you all soon.   
  
Yours sincerely   

  
Mr A Hall   
Associate Headteacher   
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